
Sweet Riders Transports Non-Discrimination Policy Sweet Riders
Transports LLC provides transportation services without regard to
race, color, or national origin or sexual orientation in accordance with
Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended. Any person who
believes that he or she has been aggrieved by any unlawful
discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint in writing to
Sweet Riders Transports. To file a complaint, go to
sweetriderstransports.com and fill out the complaint form and submit.
You may also write to M. Jeeves or Robin Goodenow at P.O. Box 55
McBain, MI 49657.


